
 

 
 

 

 
Tallinn, 22 February 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Your Excellency, Dear Colleague, 
 
 
On behalf of the Riigikogu, the Parliament of Estonia, I have the honour to invite you to attend the annual 
Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments held within the framework of the Estonian Presidency of 
the Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments in Tallinn on 23–24 April 2018. 
 
I am convinced that your participation in this conference will significantly contribute to the discussions and 
the exchange of views on key issues that the EU is facing today. The possibility to address issues such 
as the future of the EU and European security and defence offers an excellent opportunity to meet up and 
debate with colleagues from all over Europe. 
 
Please find attached the draft programme of the conference and the practical information. The registration 
process for the hotels along with other relevant details are explained in the practical information. Please 
kindly take the note of the registration deadlines.  
 
 
I look forward to welcoming you here in Tallinn in the coming April. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
        

          
 
Eiki Nestor 
President of the Riigikogu 


